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April 26, 2017 

William Faoro, P.E. 
Project Manager 
Brosamer & Wall, Inc. 
1777 Oakland Boulevard, Suite 110 
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 

Ref: Lower Berryessa Creek Flood Protection, Phase 1 
Contract No. C0604. District letter No. 38 

Subject: Project Completion Letter 

Dear Mr. Faoro, 

Santa Clara Valley 
Waler Dislric

� 

In accordance with Contract Specifications Section 21.01.05. Project Completion, this 
serves as the Project Completion Letter for the subject contract and establishes the 
completion of the project. 

A Final Inspection for the subject project was performed on December 31, 2016. 
Completion of all deficien'cy list items has been attested to by the District Staff. 

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated April 12, 2017 from 
Brosamer and Wall, Inc., Letter No. 027. 

Therefore, in accordance with Contract Specification Section 21.01.06. Acceptance of 
Work, District staff will recommend that the District Board of Directors formally accept the 
Work for this contract. 

Sincerely, 

Ted Ibarra, P.E. 
Associate Civil Engineer 
Design and Construction Unit 5 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
5750 Almaden Expressway 
San Jose, CA 95118 
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